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JOINT STATEMENT FROM MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

ADAM BELLO AND MONROE COUNTY COMMISSIONER OF 

PUBLIC HEALTH DR. MICHAEL MENDOZA REGARDING  

NEW YORK STATE’S MASK MANDATE 
 

(Rochester, NY) — Governor Hochul’s announcement today is in line with the State of 

Emergency in effect here in Monroe County and reinforces what we’ve been urging residents to 

do as we’ve seen our hospitalization numbers increase – wear a mask when in indoor public 

spaces and get vaccinated.  

My office has been in contact with leaders in the business community, and we are prepared to 

provide any necessary support once we see the full details of these new measures. In the 

interim, we encourage residents to take advantage of the free rapid test kits that Monroe County 

is making available to ensure we are gathering safely this holiday season. Residents can 

contact their local municipality for additional details regarding distribution events.  
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Media inquiries:  

Gary Walker, Director of Communications 

Garywalker@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 753-1064 

 

Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 

MeaghanMcDermott@monroecounty.gov  

(585) 469-4365 
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